
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING AND PUBLIC HEARING 

 Public notice is hereby given that at 5:00 p.m. on December 10, 2024 at the Ash Creek 

Special Service District Office Building located at 1350 South Sand Hollow Road, Hurricane, 

Utah, the Administrative Control Board of Ash Creek Special Service District will hold a special 

meeting for the purpose of conducting a public hearing to discuss/deny/approve/approve with 

changes said district’s 2024 amended and proposed 2025 Budget.  The public is invited to attend 

and provide input.    

 


